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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
THE ONA P.L.C. 

 
 
Reference: ONA05 
 
Announcement date: 2nd June 2023 
 
 
 
The following is a Company Announcement being made by The Ona p.l.c. (the “Company”) in 
compliance with the Capital Markets Rules, issued by the Listing Authority: 
 
 
 

AC Hotel by Marriott 
 
 
 
The Ona p.l.c. (the “Issuer”) is pleased to announce the completion of the AC Hotel by 
Marriott situated in Lourdes Lane, St Julians. The acquisition and development costs of the 
106-room four-star Hotel was part-financed from the net proceeds of the €16,000,000 4.50% 
secured bonds 2028 – 2034 (ISIN: MT0002661206) in accordance with the prospectus dated 
31 May 2022. 

 
The AC Hotel by Marriott commenced operations on 23rd May 2023. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Justin Cutajar 
Company Secretary 


